
 

Term 4  Week  7                  16th November 2015 
   

Student of the Week 

  

Jessica 
  

Jessica is a diligent and focused Year 5 student who consistently does her 
best. She is a team player who enjoys touch football and always plays by 
the rules in sport at school.  She makes the most of every opportunity and 
has been involved in all activities outside of the classroom, including the 
guitar group. Jessica is to be congratulated on her achievements this year. 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Musica Viva visit 
This Wednesday our students will be fortunate enough 
to see the Musica Viva performance from Mara. This 
ARIA award-winning quintet tours the globe offering a 
unique fusion of world music and jazz. 

We are lucky to have this group visit to supplement our 
Music program at Newling and show our children what 
can be achieved if they follow a career path in Music. 

Swim School 
Final arrangements for this year’s Swim School are still 
to be confirmed with the provider and the permission 
note with all details will be distributed as soon as 
possible. 

Cost is $40 for first child and family discount rate of 
$30 for each additional child. 

Part payments are welcomed and can be made at any 
time at the school office. Full payment must be 
received before lessons commence.  

Milo T20 Cricket 
The 3/4 students and Ms Norman reported that we 
have some talented cricketers at our school with the 
3/4 class putting in a winning performance on Friday. 

The girls told me this morning about their victories and 
they must have played exceptionally, as they won 
every match on the day. Congratulations to all the 3/4 
students who played at the event. 

Bunnings BBQ Fundraiser 
The P and C are still seeking volunteers to assist at the 
Bunnings BBQ fundraising on Sunday 22nd November.  

Please return the form in Newsletter or call indicating 
suitable time to the office as soon as possible. A 
member of the P and C will contact you to confirm your 
time in the week prior to BBQ. 

Arriving at School 
Only students who catch buses are to be at school 
before 9:00am. It is not in the best interest of the 
students who do not catch buses, to be at school for 
long periods of time before school starts.   

Please assist us in making school as safe and mornings 
as practical as possible by not dropping off or allowing 
children to walk to arrive at school prior to 9:00am. 
Breakfast Club is available 4 days a week up until 
9:20am so there is no need to arrive early for this 
service. 

Your assistance is much appreciated. 

Star Awards 
In the past weeks “You’re a Star Award” certificates 
have been achieved by students who are using the You 
Can Do It keys to success and demonstrating 

Important Dates 

NOVEMBER 

Musica Viva—18th 

Bunnings P&C BBQ—22nd 

 

DECEMBER 

Swim school—30th Nov – 11th Dec. 

 Presentation Day, Fete and Gala Night—15th 

 2016 Captains speeches—25th  at 12:00pm 

Gathering hosted by 5/6 – 27th 

 

    

Happy Birthday to: 

 Wayne  22nd 

P and C  Notices 
The P and C meet on 1st Wednesday of month at 2pm 
in the meeting room upstairs. 

  CHRISTMAS HAMPER 

Donations are now being accepted for the Christmas 

Hamper. Please bring/send non-perishable items in to the 

school office. Thanks for your support. 

CHRISTMAS RECIPE BOOK 

If you have a favourite family recipe could you please send it 

in to add to the recipe book. Thank you 

persistence, resilience, organisation, getting along and 
confidence. 

Congratulations to our recipients:  Declan, Jye, Jessica 
W and Nathan. 
 
Murray Cox 
Principal 
 



 

Please return any  Pretzel Rods/money to 
the office by Wednesday 18th November. 
All profit goes to Year 6 Farewell.  

 

There are no second hand 
hats available for 
purchase.  New hats are 
available at $10 each. 

Stories from the Milo Cricket Team 

On Friday 3/4N went to Harris park to play Milo Cricket. My 

team was named the Newling All Stars. We won 4 games 

and lost 1 gam. 

The Newling All Stars came first and at the end some 

people got a show bag and we all got a Milo popper. 

We had a good time at Milo Cricket and it was good to see 

some of my friends from other schools. 

By Logan  

On Friday 13th November 3/4N went to Harris Park to 

play Milo Cricket. When we got there we put up our 

School tent then we went to the Cricket courts. 

While we were waiting on the other schools to come 

we did some warm up cricket practice in the nets. 

When the other  schools had arrived we made up our 

team name. My teamcwas called the Girl machine. 

We played Ben Venue forst and won the game by 18 

points. Makeesha hit 3 sixes in the first game. After 

that we went on to win four more games against other 

schools. 

I thought the day was very cool and I was worn out on 
Friday night! 

By Ricki-Lee  

Last Friday 3/4N spent the whole day at Milo Cricket in 
Harris Park. My team came up with the name Panthers. 

The Panthers won 3 out of 5 games, the All Stars won 4 out 
of 5 games and the Girl Machines won 5 out of 5 games. 

We played cricket to music and all received a free milo 
popper to drink.  It was awesome! 

At the end of the day our class and students from other 
schools all got prizes and everybody enjoyed the day. 

By Chris  



ABSENTEE NOTE 

(To be returned to Classroom Teacher first day back after absence)                                            

 
STUDENT’S NAME……………………………………... ……      Class  …………..   Date of Absence/s …………………… 

Reason for Absence 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Signature of Parent/Caregiver………………………………………..              Date…………………………………… 

    Quote of the week  
Where you come from is not nearly as 

important as where you’re going! 



MILO CRICKET 

 



Children’s Book Council Australia 

Last Thursday morning, in the Library, Newling students from Transition right through to Year 6 spent an enjoyable 

session with popular illustrator Ann James. Over the past 30 years Ann has illustrated about 70 books, some of 

which we have in our Library collection. We were amazed at her clever drawing skills. K-2 were entranced by her 

'magic pencil’ sketch of Jeremiah in transition and Years 3-6 were impressed with her swift pencil representation of 

Alex B. in Year 3. She also donated her sketches using mud and chocolate…complete with sprinkles. We look 

forward to framing and displaying Ann's work around our school. 

The key to being a good artist, Ann says, is to keep on drawing. We can learn new things from mistakes. After a 

morning of inspiration some students were very keen to get drawing themselves! 

Thank you to the Children’s Book Council Australia for providing this wonderful opportunity for Newling School. 

 


